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-----Original Message-----
From: April Hensley [mailto:Aprils1105@embargmail.com] 
Sent: Friday, December 04, 2015 8:25 AM 
To: Earl Taylor 
Subject: Kingsport Power's proposal does not support a growing solar market 

Dear Executive Director Earl Taylor, 

I do not support Kingsport Power's proposal to impose solar specific charges on customers 
that choose to adopt rooftop solar. Doing so will discourage solar adoption by drastically 
reducing savings. We should be supporting policies that will build off of our state's current 
solar progress and foster a future thriving rooftop solar market. 

Rooftop solar will grant all Tennesseans the opportunity to have a choice in how their 
electricity is produced while creating more local jobs. Please do not support this proposal. 
It is detrimental to our state's opportunity to grow a strong and competitive energy market. 

Sincerely, 

April Hensley 
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